
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… March, 

the month when we 

celebrate St. Patrick’s 

Day, spring begins, and 

the clocks spring 

forward!  

 

In English Language, 

we are reading “Pippi 

Longstocking” in small 

groups and completing 

comprehension 

activities related to the 

book. The students will 

complete the booklet 

at home and return it 

on April 28, 2023. We 

also resumed spelling 

lessons and quizzes 

after a break because 

of the Spelling Bee. 

Speaking of the 

Spelling Bee, I want to 

congratulate all the 

participants! Also, we 

are continuing to 

improve our reading 

through kidsa-z.com.  

 

In Mathematics, we are 

learning about 

patterns, patterning 

vocabulary, types of 

patterns, pattern rules, 

extending patterns, 

missing terms, etc. 

When we finish learning 

about patters, we will 

take a quiz before 

beginning to learn 

about algebra. 

 

In Social Studies, we are 

learning about the 

geography and history 

of Canada. We are 

using videos, the CCC 

book, and other 

materials for this 

purpose. We also 

learned about St. 

Patrick, traditions and 

customs of St. Patrick’s 

Day. 

 

In Science, we are 

learning about forces, 

what is a force, types of 

forces (muscular, 

friction, gravity, 

magnetic, static, etc.) 

 

In Art, we colored 

shamrocks in a pop art 

style for St. Patrick’s 

Day. We have begun 

to learn about the art 

of Ted Harrison, a 

Canadian landscape 

painter. We will create 

an original watercolor 

painting in the style of 

Mr. Harrison. 

Happy March!  
   

Ms. Sue 
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